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BY MAIL

October 16, 2006

Ms. Dorothy Sanderson
55 Hillsdale Crescent
Cannington ON LOE 1EO

Dear Ms. Sanderson:

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. - 2007 Test Year Rate Application
Letter of Comment
Board File No. EB-2006-0034

The Board acknowledges receipt of your letter dated on September 26, 2006,
expressing your concern regarding the proposed increase on the delivery rates for
consumers.

Your comments will be brought to the attention of the Board’s staff assigned to the
public hearing, and will be filed as part of the public record in the proceedings.

Yours truly,

Original signed by

Peter H. O'Dell
Assistant Board Secretary

cc: Patrick Hoey, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (e-mail)
Tania Persad, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (e-mail)
Fred D. Cass, Aird & Berlis (e-mail)



